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ALPE ADRIA ROAD RACING COMMISSION 
 

BULLETIN Nr 03 / 2014 
 
 
 

Decision of the Alpe Adria Road Racing Commission 
 

 
The AA RR races on the Automotodrom of Grobnik could not be held on June 
2014 15th due to strong wind will not be rescheduled . 
 
Therefore all results are taken into account for the final score of the AA RR 
Championship 2014. 
 
 

 
 
Günther Zaritsch 
AARRC President 


